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Je::m:, dear Savior,
during these days of Lent,
1 want to fast,
to repent and to prawv.
Above all else | want
to stay in the circle
of Your love.

Walk with me and
surround me with
Your light; lead me and
guide me 1n Your footsteps.
During this season of Lent
help me to follow You
and imitate Your love.
May this cross remind me today

and throughout Lent of
Your great love for me.

AITH.‘I'I-



Principal News

Dear Families

Thank you to those of you who were able to join us for open classrooms on
Harmony Day last week. Our students loved having you spend time with them on
this special day. Thank you also for your generous donations on St Patrick’s Day.
We raised $245.20 for the Leukemia Foundation.

Sacramental Preparation - -
This year, we have two students preparing to make

two of their sacraments in the coming months.

Gracie Crane and Clifton Cairns will receive their SACRAMENTAL

Confirmation on Sunday, 15th June and their First FRT AR TIN

Eucharist on Sunday, 22nd June. Please join us
in praying for Gracie and Clifton as they
continue to deepen their relationship with God
and prepare to receive these sacraments.

Reconciliation
First Eucharist
an

d Confirmation

School Effectiveness Surveys

Thank you to the family members who have already filled in the School
Effectiveness Survey. The survey is open until Friday, 4 April. Insight SRC are
conducting the survey on behalf of our school and Catholic Education
Tasmania. It is designed to assist us in gaining an understanding of parents’
perceptions of their children’s experiences of school. The survey results will
provide us with valuable information about the ways in which the we can use
staff, student and parent input to plan programs an activities to improve your
child’s experience at school.




Principal News

Southern Catholic Primary Schools Swimming Carnival

The STCPSSA carnival will be held this Friday, a number of our students from
Grades 3-6 will represent St Brigid’'s at the Southern Catholic Primary Schools
Swimming Carnival. We wish these students all the best for Friday. Thank you to
Mr Walsh for organising the team.

Kinder Enrolments for 2026

We have opened our 2026 Kindergarten enrolments. We already have many
applications. We encourage all existing families to contact the office for an
application package.

FUTURE EVENTS

MARCH

Thursday 27th Gr 4 Molesworth Excursion

Friday 28th STCPSSA Swimming Carnival
Puggles Play 9.00am

APRIL

Wednesday 2nd  Gr 5 Molesworth Excursion
School Lunches - Brewtique on Blair

Thursday 3rd Gr 6 Molesworth Excursion
Friday 4th Easter Raffle books to be returned
Monday 7th Easter Raffle to be drawn
Thursday 10th Term One Concludes
Friday 11th Student Free Day
EASTER
Thursday 17th Holy Thursday
Friday 18th Good Friday
Saturday 19th Easter Saturday Fr . n '
Sunday 20th. Easter Sunday 2t Ao Glel
Friday 25th. ANZAC Day T
Monday 28th Term Two Commences

Wednesday 30th School Lunches - Brewtique on Blair

[PIRINKCGIPAL WMIERIT AW/ARDS

Benjamin Brown, Rory Hazelwood, Isabelle Hodge, Pippa
Reggett, Amelia Donaghy, Fletcher Grant, Darcy Schubert,
William Hartigan x 2, Kathleen Jones, Kaiden Purvis, Alex Jones,
Lulu Macdonald, Riley Barker, Lethabo Mokone, Florence
Beattie, Xavier Vagg, Sasha Rashidi, Olivia Reid, Billie Green,
Anna Evertze-Ladaniwskyj, Niamh Connell, Tayla
Richardson x 2, Harry Deane, Ellie-May Goss, Mackenzie White,

Mrs Di O’Rourke Imogen Careless x 2
PRINCIPAL Matilda Street, Sophia Williams x 2 and Harry McGuinness.




Hamilton Show

St Brigid’s entered art work into the Hamilton Show to be
judged. We explored our Connection to St Brigid's, Country
and each other.

The work displayed by the local schools and individuals
was great to see and of a high standard.

Two of our students received ribbons for their art work.
Connor Jones placed First for his entry; and Alex Jones
placed second for his entry.

Well Done Connor and Alex. Well done also to Florence and
Clementine for creating art for the show.




U Palivicks

‘GRANNY GREEN DAY’

Splashes of green for St Patrick’s Day. Last Monday while we were celebrating
St Patrick’s Day we were also thinking of our very own Mrs Pat Green who is
now resting in the arms of our Lord.

Thank you to the families who sent along a gold coin donation. All money
raised will be donated to the Luekemia Foundation in memory of Mrs Green.

" ‘._ " , 1-.‘-* w .l .




BREWTIQUE ON BLAIR

School
UNCHES

Affordable and delicious brainfood.
Delivered once a fortnight.

Order online.

MENU

Please have orders placed no later than 8pm Tuesday for Wednesday delivery.

Falafel Salad with Hummus Fried Rice

3 falafels, garden salad and hummus. Delicious fried riced packed with veggies and flavour,
A$5.00 A$5.00

Pasta Bolognese Ham wrap

Beef bolognese, pasta and cheese ham, lattuce, tomato, cheese

A$5.00 A$5.00

Chicken wrap

Chicken, lettuce, carrot, tomato, cheese

AS$5.00

School Lunch orders Wednesday 2nd April.
Orders need to be placed by 8.00pm on Tuesday lIst
April via this link http://brewtigueonblair.square.site/

Password- StBrigid


https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/QnJbCk836YFn5DNpIVhvUGcoEK?domain=brewtiqueonblair.square.site/




